Diocese of Brentwood St Bede's Catholic Primary School and Nursery

Canon Avenue, Chadwell Heath, Romford, Essex RM6 5RR

Head teacher

Mr Gary Nott B.Ed (Hons)



Tel: 020 8590 1376 **Fax:** 020 8597 7440 **Email:** admin.stbedes@redbridge.gov.uk

Website: http://webfronter.com/redbridge/StBedes

27th February 2018

After School Clubs and Tutoring

Dear Family

I hope you are well.

Some weather forecasts are still predicting snow this week for our area and weather warnings remain in place.

We have today taken the decision to cancel all <u>after</u> school activities this week – tutoring and sports clubs - and there will be no Y6 Saturday School either this week; <u>before</u> school Lexia classes will continue.

The scheduled bedtime stories for Y2 at the school on Thursday evening will **not** now go ahead.

We hope to avoid closure but cannot guarantee this. Some other local schools have shut today. Please continue to check our website for the latest information. As indicated in my letter yesterday, we would text and email parents as soon as any decision to close was made.

Hopefully, we can get this week out of the way and look forward to some spring weather!

With every good wish

Gary Nott